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r Regulatory Director, NH
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communications Manchester, NH 03101

August 6, 2014

Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission A et O120E
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 S
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Tariff Filing
Dear Ms. Howland:

On July 2, 2014, Northland Telephone Company of Maine, Inc. d/b/a FairPoint Communications
(“FairPoint”) filed for effect July 31, 2014 tariff changes consisting of:

NH PUC No. 1

Section Revision of Pages
2 9
5 30,32-33,41-42
6 2,4
9 5-6

That filing reflected proposed changes to FairPoint’s Service Order Issuance Charge and Central Office
Connection Charge when activating Custom Calling Services. Additionally, the filing made other
administrative changes such as changing the name “Central Office Work Charge” to “Central Office
Connection Charge”, correcting the Non-Recurring Charge for Fixed Call Forwarding and Simultaneous
Call Forwarding, among other changes.

Subsequent conversations with the New Hampshire Public Service Commission’s Staff necessitated
FairPoint to withdraw the tariff on July 30, 2014, in order to make additional administrative changes. At
this time, FairPoint is filing for effect September 5, 2014 tariff changes consisting of:

NH PUC No. 1

Section Revision of Pages
2 9
5 30,32-33,41-42
6 2,4
9 5-6

Please return the copy of this filing marked “Receipt” with your stamp of receipt.

Yours truly,
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Robert D. Meehan

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate



